
FULL COUNCIL 

WEDNESDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2021 

REAFFIRMATION OF SUPPORT AND REPRESENTATION BY TOWN COUNCILLORS 
ON SCHOOL GOVERNING BOARDS 

1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 

1.1 To consider continuing support for Town Councillors to remain on School Governing 
Boards until April 2022.  
 

2. BACKGROUND 
2.1 The term of office on a governing board is usually 4 years which is out of alignment 

with the terms of office of Town Councillors. 
2.2 School Governing Boards are now re-electing representatives to their Boards of 

Governors and require reaffirmation of continuation of support for those currently 
nominated to sit on school boards.  

       3. PROPOSAL 

3.1 To reaffirm the continued support of Town Councillors who currently sit on School 
Governing Boards until April 2022. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

4.1 To accept the continuation of support. 

 

  

 


